
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As many of you know, we took over the running of the breakfast and after school club at the 
beginning of September after KidzClub made the decision not to return at the end of the 
summer term. Although this involved a lot of last-minute organisation and a few teething 
problems with our Arbor Parent App, we knew how important this offer was to many families 
within our school community and we are really proud to have The Brook as part of our 
school. It has been fantastic to see the children enjoying it!  
 
You can join us for ‘Breakfast at The Brook’ from 7:30am every morning, or ‘Tea at The 
Brook’ until 5:45pm each evening. We accept all forms of childcare vouchers and can 
provide receipts for those families that need to provide evidence for Universal Credit or 
military childcare support. More information can be found on the school website: Tanners 
Brook Primary School - Before & After School Care  
 
To extend our childcare offer, we are exploring the idea of a partnership with Testlands 
Holiday Club who can provide a holiday club at Tanners Brook starting in February half term.  
 
This would be available every weekday in the holiday from 8:30am-3:30pm with a range of 
fun activities including sports and arts and crafts. Prices will be confirmed once we have 
agreed the full partnership, but will be approximately £25/day payable to Testlands Hub. The 
club would be available to children from Tanners Brook and other families in the local area, 
so please feel free to share with other local families who may be interested. 
 
Testlands offer a longer day at Oasis Lordshill for those families who may be interested. 
They also offer a range of free or low-cost term time activities that you may be interested in. 
Explore their website or FaceBook page to find out more: Holiday Club | testlands  
 
If you would be interested in the holiday club at Tanners Brook, please email 
info@tannersbrookpri.org.uk with Holiday Club as the subject line.  
 
Many Thanks,  
 
Jess Paul  
Executive Headteacher 
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